To: Trey Eades, DR Horton Land Manager
From: Billy Clevenger, TOR Engineering Inspector
RE: Chandlers Ridge Phase #2 “A” Final Acceptance

Date: 10/14/2024

A final walk-through was performed and all items on the punch-list have
been satisfactorily completed as requested.

The following roads are approved and will be accepted by the Town of
Rolesville for continuous maintenance in the Chandlers Ridge
Subdivision Phase #2 “A”.
e Inspection included Mellonbrook, Maplehurst Dr and Scenic Pond
Way as shown on plans.

Please contact me at 919-522-9244 if you have any questions regarding
this process.

Billy Clevenger
TOR Engineering Inspector

CC: Meredith Gruber, Planning Director
CC: Mike Elabarger, Assistant Planning Director
CC: Mike Brown DR Horton


Michael Elabarger
Highlight


